
TERM 4 2023 

 

Start 9 October to                

15 December 

 

Labour Day 

23 October 

 

Working Bee 

28 Oct—10am 

(postponed -           

29 Oct) 

 

BOT Meeting Date 

24 October 

21 November 

5 December 

 

Teacher Only 

Days 

24 October 

17 November 

 

Bike Safety 

3 November 

 

 

End of Term 4 

15 December 

School News    
Term 4 Issue 1  
10 October 2023 
 

We would like to welcome Sage, and her parents Trevor and Caro to        
Glenorchy School.  
 
School Play 

Thank you for coming along and supporting our school play “The Wizard of 
Oz” at the end of last term. The students really enjoyed putting this on for 
you and are to be congratulated for their enthusiasm and their active               
engagement in the learning process throughout the term.  
 
Teacher Only Days 

There are two Teacher Only Days planned for this term. They will be held on 
Tuesday 24 October and Friday 17 November. Staff will be working on                    
curriculum planning tasks on these days. 
 
Working Bee 

A school working bee has been arranged for Saturday 28 October beginning 
at 10:00am. Please bring along gardening gloves and tools to help get our 
gardens and school grounds tidied up. It would be great to get as many             
parents along to this as possible. Thanks for your support with this. 
 

Triathlon 

The Small Schools Triathlon is on Wednesday 18 October. An email has 
been sent out with further details if your Year 5 - Year 8 child has expressed 
an interest in attending this. If you received an email about this today, 

please respond by tomorrow morning so that teams and travel                 
arrangements can be finalised. 
 
Tākahe 

We have been invited by the Department of Conservation Tākahe Recovery         

Programme to attend the Glenorchy Airstrip and see off the second set of 
Tākahe to be returned to their ancestral home in the Greenstone Valley. 
This special event is taking place on Wednesday 18 October 2023 and we 
will need to be at the Airstrip by 11am. We will be up there for                             
approximately 1 hour. DoC is arranging for two of the bird carriers to have 

viewing windows so that the children will be able to get an up close look at 
live Tākahe. We will see the birds being loaded into the helicopter and wave 
them off as they take off for their new home.  
 

Student of the Week 

 

Paula, Kelly, Michelle, Helen & Gorettie 














